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September 15, 2021 

To, 

The BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeeboy Towers, 

Dalal street, 

Mumbai- 400001 

SCRIP CODE: 539835 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Ref.: Update to Shareholders on "Unsolicited Messages” - Stock under 'For Information List'. 

Dear Sir / Ma’am, 

We recently come to know that the Company has been covered under the information list due to 

unsolicited messages that has been circulated via use of social media without any information to the 

Company. We are therefore duty bound to inform all the stake holders of the Company that the 

Company is well compliant with respect to the disclosure of any price sensitive information in the 

timely manner. It is also hereby clarificd that no essential event occurred which warrant any 

communication or information to the shareholders. 

Further, this is to inform you that the Company, Directors or any employee(s) of this company have 

no information or role in the Unsolicited Messages circulated. The management of the company has 

considered this matter very seriously and has decided to take all necessary measures including filing a 

complaint with CYBER CELL against the concern that intentionally or unintentionally circulated the 
messages which gave an adverse impression on the reputation of the Company. 

Thus, this can be concluded that the Company is very well compliant of all regulations and laws and 

the Company always endeavors’ to share all its achievements and information considered material to 

its shareholders and always takes necessary steps and actions to protect the interest of shareholders. 

With this communication the Company would also like to inform all the investors that be cautious 

while dealing in the share based on the unsolicited Messages received from any unknown sources / 

unauthorized person. The Company will submit the further update including action of management 
very shortly. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Superior Finlease Limited 

 


